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Letter dated 30 September 2003 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to refer to paragraph 58 of your report of 23 July 2003 to the
Security Council on the situation in Afghanistan and its implications for
international peace and security (A/57/850-S/2003/754 and Corr.1), in which you
recommended an enlargement of the Military Advisory Unit from eight officers to a
total strength of 12 officers. The Council has taken note of your intention to increase
this Unit.

(Signed) Emyr Jones Parry
President of the Security Council


